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December 13, 1979

.

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Nuclear Reactor Regulation Office
1717 H Street, N. W.
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Denton:

This letter is to advise that I am strongly opposed
to the decision your office made on November 5th to
stop processing permits and operating licenses for
nuclear power plants.

It is my opinion that this decision should be reversed
immediately.

V y truly yours,
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